March 15, 2006

Hi Everyone,

 

Here's the deal - some of you will already know this information because you signed up on Matt's site to receive updates on Matt's Law - in a surprise move (to us) by the Public Safety Committee the hearing for Matt's Bill is set for April 4th.  I know I can't believe it either, that is less than three weeks away!  We have got to step up gang.
 

Luckily, I sent emails to all the Committee Members yesterday and completed packets for each of them last night to go out today before finding out this shocking news this morning. We thought the hearing would be scheduled for the end of the month after Spring Recess.  We aren't going to let this stop us, we are just going to work that much harder and that much faster.
 

Everyone - if you have not sent your letters please do so now, on the front of your letters please write "Matt's Law" or SB 1454 I prefer Matt's Law of course but do what you think is best. I just want them to know when they get it in the mail what it is for whether they have time to open that day or not.  If you are having trouble coming up with something to say go to Matt's site and click on Matt's Law there are sample letters there that you can use.  
 

Whoever is able, needs to take the 4th off as we need to show up to the Capitol in force. I know I don't need to tell you how incredibly important this day is, we need to be there in our RED and wearing our Matt badges (they will be available on site).  This part is crucial because we are not going to be making a ruckus or carrying signs we just want them to see how many people support this Bill.
 

As soon as I get any information from Senator Torlakson's office I will let you know.
 

Thank you for your support.
 

Hug your children and tell them you love them everyday.
 

Love you guys.
Debbie, MM
www.wemissyoumatt.com
 

Those of you with “MySpace” sites it's time to use your "Bulletins" to get the word out.  Andrew McPhee will be spear heading this so if you need any information on this please contact him at Bigbrthr1982@aol.com I am not that familiar with MySpace but can answer any questions you may have about what needs to be done or what you need to tell people.  Thanks Guys.
